President and Fellows of Harvard College

To The Trustees of
Harvey Mudd College

Greeting: We gladly avail ourselves of your kind invitation
to Harvard University to be represented at the Inauguration

of
Harriet B. Nembhard
As Sixth President
On Friday, the first of March, 2024.

We have appointed as our Delegate
David Mgrublian

Who has been charged to convey to you the congratulations
of Harvard University on this important occasion.

Given at Cambridge, Massachusetts
"This first of March

In the Year of our Lord

two thousand and twenty-four

And of Harvard College three hundred
and eighty-eight.

President and Fellows of Harvard
College

Attest:
WM 08—

Katherine G. O’Dair, Ph.D.
University Marshal




